
 VALLEY REDS NEWS  

HAPPY VALLEY BOWLING CLUB EDITOR: Liz Dempster ISSUE NO: 24 – Dec 2023 / Jan 2024       

CLUB SPONSORS 
 

 
We are grateful to have Living 
Choice as a continued and 
major sponsor at HVBC. 
 
Living Choice offers resort 
style retirement apartments 
at Fullarton, beautiful 
retirement homes and 
apartments at Woodcroft, 
their golf-front retirement 
community at Flagstaff Hill 
and construction will soon 
start on our first Over-50s 
Lifestyle Resort at Mount 
Barker. Please contact: 
Living Choice Fullarton Sales 
on 1800 055 749 
Living Choice Woodcroft Sales 
on 1800 502 524 
Living Choice Flagstaff Hill on 
1800 502 524 and, 
Living Choice Mount Barker 
on 1300 584 242. 
Please let them know that 
you’re from HVBC! 
 

Happy Christmas to you all, 
and best wishes for the New 
Year from the HVBC Board. 
 
 

 
Thanks to all HVBC members who came out to watch our 
Saturday Div 2 OG team play their rescheduled match 
against Grange. HVBC had a win and moved up on the 
ladder! Thanks to Ray and Anne Hannaford for cooking 
the sausage sizzle. 

 
 

Current Club Pennant Rankings, at the end of the first half 
of the season 

Wednesday Men’s Div 1 (1) 8th 

Wednesday Men’s Div 3 South (2) 4th 

Wednesday Men’s Div 4 South West (3) 3rd 

Wednesday Men’s Div 4 South (4) 1st 

Wednesday Men’s Div 4 South (5) 4th 

Thursday Ladies Premier South (1) 5th 

Thursday Ladies Div 2 South (2) 7th 

Thursday Ladies Div 3 South (3) 6th 

Saturday OG Div 2 (1) 7th 

Saturday OG Div 4 West (2) 4th 

Saturday OG Div 4 South (3) 6th 

Saturday OG Div 5 South (4) 3rd 

Saturday OG Div 7 South (5) 1st 

Saturday OG Div 7 South (6) 3rd 

This newsletter was kindly printed by Erin Thompson, MP 
for Davenport. 

 VALLEY RED DOLLARS 
CONGRATULATIONS TO 

OUR WONDERFUL 
VOLUNTEERS: 

 
_______________________ 

 
 
 
 

 
 
We are 

taking a 
Christmas break, but Senior 
Fitness Classes will resume 
at HVBC on Friday 12th 
January. Friday’s 3pm-
3.45pm. $10.00 cash. 
_______________________ 

Did you know that Matt 
Hissey from Baker’s Delight 
at the Hub, provides ALL of 
our bread? Please support 
his business when you can. 
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HVBC & THE TAYLORS CUP 
SUPER CHALLENGE 

The Club Super Challenge is 
an exciting 10-a-side lawn 
bowls competition, consisting 
of all 4 disciplines: singles, 
pairs, triples, and fours. 
Playing during the twilight 
hours of the South Australian 
summer, clubs from across 
the Adelaide metropolitan 
area compete in six sections 
to take home the trophy and 
prize money in three 
divisions: Gold, Silver, and 
Bronze. The Club Super 
Challenge is an open gender 
competition. 

Come and support our Silver 
Team in the Taylor’s Cup 
Super-Challenge when they 
take on Somerton on Sunday 
28th January at HVBC. 

Hot food for sale will be 
available between 5-6pm with 
the games starting 6.00pm. 

Vale: Ella Hamilton 

HVBC extends its’ deepest 
sympathy to Jan & Kevin 
Hamilton & families on the 
passing of Ella. Ella was a 
much loved Life Member who 
loved playing for our club, and 
had played at Happy Valley 
for some 27 years. She 
volunteered on the Women’s 
Committee before the men 
and women became one club. 

 
IT has been a busy time at HVBC with some members 
sharing a Christmas lunch at the Flagstaff hotel, others 
partaking in the Christmas Quiz Night and others enjoying a 
slice of pizza or two with friends after the last game for  
2023. Please enj oy some of the photos. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS CASH RAFFLE 
WINNERS: 

1st Prize: Tim Lewis $500.00 
2nd Prize: Steven Packer 
$350.00 
3rd Prize: James Leo $150.00 
Thank you to everyone who 
bought tickets. We raised 
$2471.00 profit for the club. 
Tim & James are new 
Monday Night Owl players. 
_______________________

Congratulations to Mary 
Baum who joins Liz 
Dempster as being 
accredited Food Safety 
Supervisors for HVBC. 
Legislation came into effect 
on 8/12/2023. Some of the 
food safety rules may seem 
over the top but, if you are 
asked to comply, please do 
so with a smile. 
_______________________ 

Melanie & James Orvad 
dressed up for Thursday 
Night Owls. Well done! 


